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24 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 2022 
 

  
We will be supporting the ‘Save The Children Christmas Jumper Day’ event this year on 8th December 2022. 
Following a vote by the School Council, we will be splitting the proceeds between Save the Children and a 
local charity ‘Teens Unite’ 
  
If students want to wear a Christmas Jumper they may do so, along with non-uniform. In this case they must 
bring in £1 for the charities, this will be collected by tutors during morning registration. 
 
If students do not wish to take part they don't have to, but need to wear full school uniform as usual. They 
can of course wear school uniform and still donate to these worthy causes if they wish. 
 
All students (in uniform or not) must wear their lanyards. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Nicholas Simms 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 

  
Diocese of St. Albans 

 

 

  

 

http://www.st-maryshigh.herts.sch.uk/
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day
https://www.teensunite.org/thejailbreakshopandcafe

